
 
Surakarta, June 11, 2019 

 

Dr. Sari Yuniarti 

Editor-in-Chief Jurnal Keuangan dan Perbankan (JKP), Universitas Merdeka Malang 

 

Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

Universitas Sebelas Maret jointly with the NCAB Consortium has successfully held The 5th NCAB 
conference in Syariah Hotel Solo, April 4-5, 2019. As we have agreed previously, several of selected 
papers the conference will be recommended to be submitted to the JKP. Here, we inform you that the 
following selected papers are suitable with the focus and scope of JKP: 

 

1. PENGARUH PRODUKTIVITAS TERHADAP LIKUIDITAS DIBAWAH FINANCIAL FRICTIONS 
(Stefanus Hugo Lusida dan Kim Sung Suk – Universitas Pelita Harapan) 

2. PERILAKU STICKY COST DALAM BIAYA PENJUALAN, ADMINISTRASI DAN UMUM PADA 
PERUSAHAAN MANUFAKTUR DI INDONESIA (Lusiana – Universitas Kristen Satya Wacana) 

3. STOCHASTIC FRONTIER ANALYSIS: A COMPARATIVE STUDY OF THE EFFICIENCY OF 
CONVENTIONAL AND SHARIA INSURANCE IN INDONESIA (Dewi Rekno Ulansari – Institut 
Teknologi Sepuluh Nopember) 

 

We have also informed the authors that they should follow the author guidelines in JKP (including that 
the manuscript should be in English) and several recommendations to the author we have published 
in the NCAB website1. The authors therefore will submit their paper through JKP website. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tastaftiyan Risfandy, Ph.D. 

NCAB Conference Chair 

                                                             
1 https://mm.feb.uns.ac.id/conference/index.php/proposed-papers-to-be-published-in-scholarly-
journal/ 

 


